
Public Information 
Session 

Yellow Ribbon Greenway Extension to St. Matthews 
Avenue
Winnipeggers are invited to attend a public information session on 
closing the gap between the Yellow Ribbon Greenway and the upcoming 
St. Matthews Avenue Protected Bike Lanes. Residents will have the 
opportunity to view the design concept and safety features, talk with the 
project team members and provide comment on the project. 

Date: March 6, 2018
Time: 7 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Location: Bord-Aire Community Centre, 471 Hampton St. 
Format: Drop-in (come and go)

For inquiries or for those who require alternate formats or interpretation 
in order to participate, please contact Stephanie Whitehouse at 

204-986-4966 or SWhitehouse@winnipeg.ca by March 1, 2018.

For more information, visit winnipeg.ca/WalkBikeProjects.




